
 
The Austin and MG Maestro were launched on 1st March 1983. 

 

In 2023 we are marking the 40th anniversary of the Maestro at the British Motor Museum, 

Gaydon, as part of the BMC/BL Show on Sunday 9th July. 

 

We are inviting any current and past owners of a Maestro to come along and help us to 

celebrate this milestone. We are expecting owners from all parts of the UK (and further 

afield).  

 

This will be the largest gathering of Maestros since the 1980s when they were coming off 

the Austin Rover assembly lines at Cowley and arriving in dealerships across Britain.  

 

On the day there will be much to see and get involved with including: 

- Prizes for vehicles in various categories 

- Display of period Austin Rover clothes, accessories and advertising material 

- “Dealers and customers wall”  

- Stories from owners and their cars outside of Europe 

- Stands from Sponsors and Traders/auto jumble 

- Racing and Rally cars 

- Scalextric “Maestro Challenge” 

- Commemorative mugs, t-shirts and car stickers for sale 

- Commemorative booklet of the event for pre-order  

 

To register your interest in bringing a Maestro to the show, please contact the Maestro & 

Montego Owners Club at – maestro40@maestro.org.uk – providing vehicle information 

(including registration number), and your name and contact details.* 

 

We will also be launching a dedicated Facebook group to keep everyone up to date with 

arrangements and plans. We will announce when this is open for use via our website – 

www.maestro.org.uk and our social media channels, so keep checking. 

 
* Your name and contact details will only be used for the specific purposes of keeping you informed of matters relating to the 

Maestro@40 event. Your data will be handled in accordance with GDPR regulations. 
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